
 

Cancellation and No-Show Notice 

 

 

 

We understand that sometimes you may need to cancel your appointment. In such cases, we 

kindly request that you provide us with at least 24 hours’ notice. This will allow us to schedule 

another patient who is on the waiting list for that appointment slot. 

 

If you cancel your office appointment with less than 24-hour notice, you will be charged a 

$50.00 cancellation fee. If you do not show up for your appointment, or if you arrive 10 or more 

minutes late, it will be considered a no-show appointment and you will be charged a $50.00 no-

show fee. 

 

Please note that if you have three or more canceled or no-show appointments within 12 

months, or a combination of both, you may be dismissed from the practice and denied future 

appointments with any of our physicians. 

 

Cancellation and no-show fees are your sole responsibility and are not covered by your 

insurance. These fees must be paid in full prior to your next appointment. 

 

We understand that there may be special unavoidable situations that prevent you from 

providing us with 24-hour notice. In such cases, we may waive the fees with managerial 

approval. 

 

We believe that a good physician/patient relationship is based on understanding and good 

communication. Therefore, we are happy to answer any questions you may have about our 

cancellation and no-show policy and fees. 

 


